Stan used the box to hold
his onion bird. .so smart!

Story, Craft and Lunch

Following in the Sukkah
Sunday October 20th, 2024

Fourteen people came together
to hear the new children’s story.
Many enjoyed helping make the
special lunch and craft.
Everyone enjoyed gathering in
the Sukkah and socializing!

It was a wonderful morning!
Ketzi Toney donated her books
an all proceeds went to the
gift shop




The
Weather
was
perfect for
relaxing in
the sukkah!




A Wonderful
Morning




